
 
 
 
 

 
Report of the Head of Legal, Democratic Services & Procurement  

 
Council – 15 July 2014 

 
WRITTEN RESPONSES TO QUESTIONS ASKED AT THE LAST 

ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL  
 

 
The report provides an update on the responses to Questions asked during 
the last Ordinary Meeting of Council on 15 April & 17 June 2014.  
 
FOR INFORMATION 

 
1. INTRODUCTION  
  
1.1 It was agreed at Council on 8 April 2010 that a standing item be 

added to the Council Summons entitled “Written Responses to 
Questions Asked at the Last Ordinary Meeting of Council”. 

  
1.2 A “For Information” report will be compiled by the Democratic 

Services Team collating all written responses from the last 
Ordinary Meeting of Council and placed in the Agenda Pack; 

  
1.3 Any consequential amendments be made to the Council 

Constitution. 
  
2. RESPONSES 
  
2.1 Responses to questions asked during the last ordinary meeting of 

Council are included as Appendix A. 
 
Background Papers: None 
 
Appendices: Appendix A (Questions & Responses) 
   
 
 


